Join us for:

Making Lifelong Conne t ns: A

the University of Florlda Pediatric Pulmonary Center

Friday, April 15, 2011 8:00 am-5:00 pm

KEYNOTE ADDRESS BY GWENDOLYN ADAM, PH.D., LMSW
CHIEF, MCHB TRAINING BRANCH

What: A day-long meeting to enhance MCHB leadership and networking
Where: The Disney Coronado Springs Resort, Orlando, Florida
Who: Current and former trainees of MCHB Training Programs

How: Contact Susan Horky, LCSW at

or (352) 273-8380

Starting with a Welcome Reception on Thursday evening, this meeting will

allow MCHB current and former trainees to meet and talk with each other, while
developing their leadership skills. Sessions will include Leadership Development,
Promoting Maternal and Child Health in All and Any Work Settings, and Developing
and Sustaining MCH Connections.

While not required, we are inviting current and former trainees to give brief
presentations on a project or activity in which they have been involved during or
after their traineeship. Practice your leadership skills among friends and colleagues!

The UF PPC will cover the cost of hotel rooms on 4/14 and 4/15.
Discounted room rates are available (at your own expense) before and
after the meeting. Reception on Thursday evening
and breakfast and lunch on Friday will be provided.
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